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Report to the Meeting of the 
Oxford Health NHS Foundation Trust 
Board of Directors

27 May 2015

Petition opposing plans to extend provision of cook chill food 


For: Information

Executive Summary

The Board has received and is asked to consider a petition registering opposition to the Trust's plans to extend provision of cook chill food to the four remaining community hospitals that do not have this arrangement. A consultation on this, as part of a wider re-organisation of facilities management, was conducted from 2 March 2015 and concluded on 2nd April 2015. Staff were given formal feedback on 27th April 2015 and asked to submit expressions of interest by 1st May 2015.  The facilities management team met with staff and advised them of the outcome of their expressions of interest on 11th May 2015.

Recommendation

The Board is asked to note the report. 


Author and Title: 	Lorcan O’Neill, Head of Communications and Engagement
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